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PANTHERS! 
New School Naming Contest! 

Parents and students from Sacred Heart School had the chance to vote 
on which school name they would prefer for the new school building 
that they will be moving to in September. During the Student Led 
Conference, which was held on November 16th, parents and students 
had a chance to vote for the new school name. The school collected 
178 ballots. Below are the results of the votes that were completed and 
collected at Sacred Heart School. Based on your votes, St. Michael was 
the school name of choice from the school community. These votes will 
be sent to the Board and added to the votes collected from other 
school and community members.  A big thank you to everyone who 
voted! 

Pope Francis St. Teresa St. Michael St. Gianna St. Mary 
31 44 73 12 18 

 

                                      


